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In Memory of Professor Chris Williams 

 

The Irish Humanities Alliance is deeply saddened to hear of the death of our colleague 

Chris Williams, Head of UCC's College of Arts, Celtic Studies and Social Sciences. 

Chris made invaluable contributions to the IHA, in particular when serving as its vice-

chair and chair in 2020-2022. He was also, of course, a distinguished scholar and much-

loved colleague. We offer our sincere condolences to Chris's family and his colleagues 

at UCC. His loss will be keenly felt. 

 

Professor Marie-Louise Coolahan,  

Chair Irish Humanities Alliance. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Further information 
Irish Humanities Alliance – Promoting the Value of the Humanities 
19 Dawson Street, Dublin 2, Ireland 
www.irishhumanities.com 


